
8th March 2021

Dear Parent / Carer

Re : Year 9 Options

As you know we are in the process of Year 9 choosing which subjects they would like to take on

Year 10. Some subjects do not have any lessons in Year 9 so to help students to find out about

the subject we arrange for some short taster sessions in these subjects. This year, as you know,

has been very different but now that Year 9 are in school I thought it would be better to offer the

taster sessions at school so students can have the experience and ask questions about the

subject.  The taster sessions will take place on :

Monday, 15th March 3:00pm to 5:00pm.

Later in the week, all Year 9 students will be asked to make their option choices. This will happen

in school where they will be guided through the process in dedicated lessons. All options will

then have been submitted by Friday 19th March.

If you would like to see all the resources and materials we have produced to give Year 9

information, advice and guidance you are able to see these on our website at:

Year 9 Options Page

Here you will find information about the process and every subject has produced information

about the course and what students will learn and how they will be assessed. The aim is for

students to make an informed choice for their options.

I will confirm the option choices made and then a final letter will be sent to you to inform you of

the final options choices and allocation.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Mr Hart
Associate Deputy Headteacher

https://www.alperton.brent.sch.uk/students/curriculum/year-9-options/

